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I think this is a terrible idea.

Recreation on the lake will be negatively impacted. I want to be able to take my
kayak out without worrying about being hit by a plane. I want to take my kayak out
without being disturbed by the noise of a plane
Recreation around the lake will be disturbed. I like being able to walk around the
lake and experience the peace and quiet there is, especially around West Basin.
Adding in a plane will disturb this.
Putting in a service like this will only benefit a few, but will impact many. Who's
going to be able to afford the premium to fly from lake to harbour? Only very well-
off people who can probably afford the time it takes to travel to the airport.
It's out of character with the current image of the lake. I like a lake with no
motorised vessels. Seaplanes will ruin this.

The benefits to a few will be strongly outweighed by the impacts to many. Kepp Canberra
clean, quiet, and green. Don't add a seaplane service to the lake.

Kind regards
Andrew




